
 

 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen, Colleagues! 

 

This year is the 50th anniversary of the first archaeological meeting held in Sobótka 
in 1974. In September, we invite you again to this charming town in the shadow of Mount 
Ślęza for the next 23rd Silesian Archaeological Symposium. We are planning it on 25-
28.09.2024. The conference is being organised by the Institute of Archaeology of the 
University of Wrocław, the Polish Academy of Sciences in Wrocław, the Stanisław 
Dunajewski Silesian Museum in Sobótka, and the Silesian Cultural Centre in Sobótka. 

We invite you to submit proposals for papers and posters presenting the results of 
research projects, excavations, analytical and synthetic issues, and topics concerning the 
history of archaeology, the activities of archaeological institutions, the protection of 
archaeological heritage, and others.  

For years, the conference has been a forum for the integration of various scientific 
disciplines that are close to the issues of the human past and environment; hence we are 
also looking forward to interdisciplinary presentations and proposals going beyond 
traditional archaeological approaches and the area of Silesia and even Europe. 

We look forward to the participation of both authors of presentations and posters, 
participants in discussions, and listeners interested in the current picture of archaeology 
in Silesia. We would also like to invite those of you who, for various reasons, cannot share 
presentations at the conference. We hope the desire to meet and discuss more or less 
officially will be sufficient reason to come to Sobótka.  

We encourage all participants on Saturday (28.09.) to take part in an archaeological and 
natural history tour of Sobótka and the surrounding area, during which it will be possible to 
see sites and objects generally inaccessible to visitors.  

We will send you organisational information with registration cards soon. 

Come and meet us in Sobótka! 

On behalf of the organisers, 

 

Andrzej Wiśniewski 

Mirosław Furmanek 

 


